
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, January 13, 2023 
 
School Clothing 
 

 School Clothing is back. This will be the last order of the year. Please see Mrs. Hoard for any questions.  
 
Academic Resource  
 

 Any students with an IEP who wish to write any of their exams with AR MUST come and sign up in room 
102 immediately.  

 If you do not come and sign up with us, we will assume you are writing in your classroom.  
 
Music  
 

 All PPHS Musicians going to S.A. Cawker today. Please meet in the vocal room today promptly at 9:20am 
for attendance and loading of equipment.  
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